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22nd February 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Weekly Newsletter 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 8th February 2019 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Year 2 99% 115 

Second Year 5 96.7% 25 

Third Year 3 96.3% 35 

Fourth Year 6 95% 180 

Fifth Reception 92.7% 160 

Sixth Year 1 90% 45 

Seventh Year 4 88.9% 0 

 
Welcome back!  I hope everyone enjoyed the half term and the unexpected good weather that we 
had.  Spring is approaching fast, together with lighter mornings and evenings. 
 

World Book Day 
World Book Day is on Thursday 7th March.  To celebrate, the children can 
dress up as their favourite book character, superhero or they can wear 
their pyjamas ready for a bedtime story! Your child can bring in their 
favourite book, if they have one.  We look forward to seeing all the 
costumes!  £1 donation payable on the day. 
 

On Monday 4th March, Simon Adepetun, who is a local author, will be visiting the school.  He will 
be working with the children and reading extracts from his latest book, The Beehive.  This book 
will be available to purchase at a price of £6.00.  If you would like your child to purchase a signed 
copy, please send in the exact money with your child, on the day. 
 

Recorder Club 
Due to the success of the Recorder Club last term, there are some new members and they will be 
doing a performance in assembly on Friday 22nd March.  Please come along to show your support. 
 

Residential Trips for Years 3, 4 and 6 
Letters have been sent out this week showing the outstanding balance for the residential trips.  
Please make sure that all monies are received by the deadline noted in your letter. 

 
Thank you for all your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
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